Steven Sepe

From:

Abigayl Dion <abigayldion@gmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, February 24, 2025 4:50 PM

To:

House Health and Human Services Committee; Rep. Baginski, Jacquelyn M.;

policastrogroup@gmail.com

Subject:

support for Bill H-5351

Dear Clerk Steve Sepe,

I am writing to express my strong support for Bill H5351. Nurses and aestheticians are highly trained professionals who should be allowed to perform delegated tasks under the supervision of APRNs and MDs, just as they do in other medical settings. This standard should also apply to cosmetic injectable treatments.

This bill directly impacts the medical spa where I have been receiving care for the past year. As a patient of Citrine Aesthetics in Cumberland, Rhode Island, I have experienced firsthand the exceptional skill and professionalism of their providers. They are more than qualified to perform these treatments, and I have been extremely satisfied with my results.

Please support this bill to protect small businesses like Citrine Aesthetics and allow these dedicated professionals to continue providing high-quality care to their patients.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely, Abby DionSent from my iPhone